
 
RF EXPOSURE WARNING 
 
This remote pickup unit (RPU) contains a radio frequency (RF) transmitter.  During normal 
operation it sends out radio frequency (RF) signals.  In August 1996, the Federal Communications 
Commission (FCC) adopted RF exposure guidelines with safety levels for wireless devices. 
 
CAUTION: To maintain compliance with the FCC’s RF exposure 
guidelines, the antenna(s) used for this transmitter must be installed to 
provide a separation distance of at least 6 meters from all persons during 
normal operation and must not be co-located or operating in conjunction 
with any other antenna or transmitter.  When the antenna is mounted on a 
vehicle, a telescoping antenna tower must be used in order to maintain a 6 
meter separation distance from all persons. 
 
 
 
Unauthorized antennas, modifications, or attachments could damage the 
transmitter and may violate FCC regulations. 

 


